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1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
This week:  
The sponsored Rudolf run on Monday afternoon for Key Stage 2 was a great success. The children put in so 
much effort and have raised an impressive £1,130.05, with a few sponsorship forms still to come in. I’m 
sure Nightingale House will be very grateful. On Wednesday, the pantomime trip to Theatre Severn was a 
lot of fun. The pupils were a credit to the School and they all enjoyed their interval treat. On Thursday, the 
Christmas Tree lighting was well attended and the children sang beautifully despite the cold. 
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Next week: 
On Monday 4th December, we have the Lower School Carol Service which starts at 7.00pm. Please check 
that your child knows your arrangements for that evening. After the service, it would be lovely if you could 
join us in Big School for some refreshments.  
 
Year 7 and 8 are getting excited about their House Plays on Wednesday as too are Key Stage 2 for their 
Christmas Play on Thursday.  
 
On Friday 8th November, we will have a Whole School Assembly in the morning, later it will be our 
Christmas lunch. In the afternoon we have our final Chapel service of the term followed by a Lower School 
Assembly. It is also Lower School’s Christmas jumper day with donations of £2 going to Save the Children 
Fund. Home time is at 4.30pm that day. That means if your child travels on School transport, they will 
arrive at their destination an hour earlier than normal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminders   
We are still collecting food donations for the Ellesmere Foodshare until the end of term. 
 
It might be worth your child bringing in an extra bag at the end of term to carry anything home that they 
have in their locker. All sports kits are to be removed from the bag rooms too. 
 
Lent term starts on Monday 8th January for day pupils. 
 
Have a lovely Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

   


